PAKISTAN RAILWAYS

DIVISIONAL OFFICE KARACHI
CORRIGENDUM

in reference to E-Tender having No.F-240997268 invited by Divisional Superintendent for supply of
material from the contactors / firms having Active GST& NTN number advertised on PPRA websile number
TSS47911E and on Pakistan Railways website schedule to be open on 02.10.2024 at 11:30 AM has been
rescheduled / extended from 02.10.2024 to 05.10.2024 at 11:30 AM. All the other terms and condition will be
remains the same.

E- Corrigendum having No._F-240907308 can be downloaded through E-Pak Acguisition & Disposal
System (EPADS).

p(ff’f

(Muhammad Kamran Rashid)
for Divisional Superintendent,

No. 879-WiTelecom Batteries/Telecom/ /2024 Dated: - 18-09-2024.
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